
 

 

CATHEDRAL PARISH 
St Mary’s Cathedral, St Francis Xavier Church 

All Saints Chapel 
 

MOST REV. TIMOTHY COSTELLOE SDB 
ARCHBISHOP OF PERTH 

 
Fr Sean “the kind” Fernandez 

 dean.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Richard “Rich” Rutkauskas 

richard.rutkauskas@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Israel “Izzy” Quirit 

israel.quirit@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Richard Smith and Bonnie the dog 
richard.smith@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

CATHEDRAL MANAGER  
Victor “Vicky” Hoa  

manager.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

CATHEDRAL OFFICE 
25 Victoria Avenue  
Whadjuk Country 

Perth WA 6000 
 9223 1350    

cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au  
smcperth.org.au 

________________________________________ 
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Jessica Patterson - Chair  
chair.ppc@smcperth.org.au 

Jet Bautista – Secretary 
secretary.ppc@smcperth.org.au 

 

Damien Bowen, Ann Brown, Michael Carren,  
Chanda Chiesela, Fr Sean, Joan Lim, Tony Meyrick. 

________________________________________ 
CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  

1300 011 102 
Josephine Cabagyo - j.cabagyo@smcperth.org.au 

Sally Cook - s.cook@smcperth.org.au 
Lyn Schwan - l.schwan@smcperth.org.au 

Lucia Steeman - l.steeman@smcperth.org.au 
Ann Brown - a.brown@smcperth.org.au  

Joan Lim - j.lim@smcperth.org.au 
Anne Engelbrecht - a.engelbrecht@smcperth.org.au 

Benna Masbate – b.masbate@smcperth.org.au 

_______________________________________ 
The Cathedral parish acknowledges the Whadjuk people 
of the Noongar nation, the Traditional Owners who have 

walked upon and cared for this land for thousands of 
years. We acknowledge the continued deep spiritual 
attachment and relationship of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit 
ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation. 

 

17TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME YEAR C 
 

Saturday  23 July 
5:00pm  -  6:00pm Confessions 

6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 
 

Sunday  24 July 
8:00 am  -  Mass 
9:30 am  -  Mass 

                               11:00 am  -  Mass 
5:00 pm  -  Mass 

 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am  -  Mass 

11:00am  -  12:00 noon Confession 
12:10pm  -  Mass 

 

Wednesday 
7:30pm  - Miraculous Medal Novena  

 

Friday 
11:00am - Holy Hour 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

NEXT WEEKEND’S ROSTER 
 
 

 Saturday, 30 July 
 

 6:00 pm Fr Richard Smith 
                               (C)  Ronellie Lenon 
   (R)  Helen Sisto 
                      

Sunday,  31 July 
 

 8:00 am     Fr Sean Fernandez 
                              (C)   Helen Ho 
   (R)  Christina Mathew 
   (R)  Michael Carren 
 

 9:30 am Fr Richard Rutkauskas 
                               (C)  Rebecca Henderson 
   (R)  Sally-Anne Cook 
   (R)  Stephanie Schenk 
 

         11:00 am     Fr Richard Smith 
                          (C)  Michael Jaques 
    (R)  Kath Jaques 
    (R)  Chris Jaques 
 

 5:00 pm Fr Richard Rutkauskas 
                               (C)  Sean Keane 
    (R)  Josephine Cabagyo 
    (R)  Christine Stewart 
 
 

 9:30 am ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
                     Fr Sean Fernandez 
                  (R)  Hector 
     (R)  Ken 

 

 
ORCHESTRAL MASS 2022 We welcome students from all across Perth in a celebration of young talent at the 11am 

Mass. The Cathedral Choir hosts these young musicians forming a symphony orchestra and massed choir. 
 

VINNIES WINTER APPEAL IS HERE! We are asking that you please give generously to the St Mary’s Cathedral 

Vinnies Branch this weekend to fund the work it does in supporting the vulnerable in our community. At the end 

of each Mass there will be Vinnies Members at the exits accepting cash donations or a $4 tap-and-go payment. 

Alternatively, you can donate via the envelopes in the pews and hand them in to a Vinnies Member, Priest or 

during the collections. 100% of your donation goes directly to those in need. Thank you sincerely for your support 

and generosity. 
 

VOL NTEER. All that’s missing is ‘U’! The Cathedral is always looking for volunteers to step forward and help out 

in its various ministries. We are currently looking for volunteers to help with the collections and counters. Please 

put up your hands and contact the Cathedral Office at 9223 1350. Thank you! 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  Are you or someone you know interested in the Catholic faith?  The 

Cathedral RCIA program will be starting soon. If you would like more information please contact Fr Richard:  

e-mail- richard.rutkauskas@perthcatholic.org.au or Ph/text- 0474 700 257. 
 

WHAT DOES A MODERN SLAVERY-INFORMED PARISH LOOK LIKE? Friday, 29 July, 10am to 12pm, Newman Siena 

Centre (Clune Lecture Theatre). Modern slavery is a current reality which is hidden in plain sight in Australia. 

Place-based faith communities such as the Catholic parish are ideally situated to combat this evil at the local level. 

This presentation will explain what modern slavery is and how the Catholic parish unintentionally contributes to 

it. In keeping with Catholic social teaching and the Gospel call to ‘love thy neighbour’, four easy-to-implement 

Parish Actions will be examined along with resources, indicators of slavery and helps for victims. All are invited 

to join! Cost: $10.00 Presenter: Dcn Greg Lowe, Director of WA Catholic Migrant and Refugee Office. Further info 

or to register, email cfe@perthcatholic.org.au, or call 08 9278 0261 
 

ONLINE SAFEGUARDING INDUCTION FOR ALL CHURCH WORKERS All church workers (volunteers or paid) are 

invited to attend an online safeguarding induction on Friday 29 July 10am. The session will cover the 

Safeguarding Policies and Procedures, the importance of Safeguarding in the parish and the role of the Parish 

Safeguarding Officer. To register please visit:  www.safeguarding.perthcatholic.org.au 
 

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE 27 JANUARY TO 11 FEBRUARY 2023 “IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF JESUS”  Chaplain: Rev Fr 

Richard Smith KCHS, Prior of the West Australian Lieutenancy and Asst Priest at St. Mary’s Cathedral will share 

his vast knowledge to link the Holy Land sites with the Scriptures. You will have 2 weeks to immerse yourselves 

in the land where Jesus lived, went to the Cross and rose from the Dead. We will have the opportunity to meet 

the Latin Patriarch, local Families and University Students during our sojourn. There will be also an option to visit 

the extraordinary City of Petra in Jordan at the conclusion of the main Pilgrimage. For updates on the costings 

and Booking Forms, please contact Fr Richard Smith at richard.smith@perthcatholic.org.au or phone 0438 564 

187. 

 

mailto:richard.smith@perthcatholic.org.au

